
1st and 2nd Grade

News and Notes

January 3, 2022

Dear Parents,

I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas!  Thank you for all your

Christmas cards and gifts.  Your generosity and kindness is

heartwarming.

Now we get back in the swing of things.  Here’s what is happening:

● Christ Light:  The Twelve Spies; Korah Turns Against God’s Leaders

● Memory Treasure:  Romans 6:23

● Math:  1st Grade:  pairs, adding by 2; 2nd Grade: adding with

regrouping

● Reading:  1st Grade:  words with long vowel- silent e, little readers;

2nd Grade:  Super Magazine

● Spelling:  Unit 7A – test is Friday

● English:  1st Grade:  plurals; 2nd Grade:  topics for paragraphs

Other dates:

● January 4th:  PTO at 6:30

● January 18th:  End of 2nd Quarter

I wish you God’s many blessings this new year!

Together with Jesus,

Mrs. Bentz


